THE 1997 “RETURN TO SENDER” TRASH BASH TOUR

Starting January 1998, the City‘r of Toronto is scheduled to start sending all of its garbage to the BFI Landfill in Washtenaw County. On October
23rd & ?ﬂh, NO‘WASTE of Michigan and.the Ecology Center will be personally delivering thousands of letters of protest to Toronto officials. We
are calling on Michigan to place a moratorium on new landfills and incinerators and to ban out-of-state waste. We are calling on Toronto to tear up

their waste contract and manage their own waste close to home.

Ann Arbor Lansing Detroit Windsor Toronto
Washtenaw Co. Bldg. State Capitol Cobo Hall
220 N. Main St. Capitol & Allegan 1 Washington Blvd.
Thursday, Oct. 23 Thursday, Oct. 23 Thursday, Oct. 23 Thursday, Oct. 23 Friday, Oct. 24
8:00 A.M. 9:45 AM. 1:00 P.M. 3:00 P.M.

For more information, contact NO WASTE of Michigan at nowaste@yahoo.com or the Ecology Center at (313) 761-3186.



